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July 12, 2007

Mr. Joe Filoromo
Bureau of Ride and Measurement Standards
Division of Ride Safety
PA Department of Agriculture
2301 North Cameron Street
Harrisburg, PA 17110-9408

Dear Mr. Filoromo:

This is to inform you that we have reviewed the proposed regulations to Title 7 of
the PA Code pertaining to Amusement Rides and Amusement Attractions, regulation #2-
102 (#2616), Our members are quite concerned that amusement rides and attractions are
properly inspected in order to provide a safe environment. We agiee that the regulations
needed to be updated so as to place the Commonwealth's standards into greater
conformity with the accepted international standards for amusement ride and attraction
design, construction and operation.

After reviewing the proposed regulations, we have concluded that we do not have
any concerns with the proposal and that it would not impose any financial or
administrative burdens on local government.

We would request notification when the final-form regulation is delivered to the
Independent Regulatory Review Commission (IRRC).

We appreciate your cooperation regarding this issue.

Sincerely,
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Elam M. Herr
Assistant Executive Director
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